
 

 

First-ever Original Song Project Concert Saturday at Manhattan Family Church 
 
Sunhwa Reiner 
August 15, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters! 

 

You are invited to this Saturday's first-ever Original Song Project Concert! The Original Song Project is a 

brand new songwriting workshop for young adults initiated by Sunhwa Reiner (who misses you all very 

much). 

 

Inspired by the power of songwriting and music, young adults are attending from across the nation for an 

entire week to write songs together. We want to debut these new original songs with YOU! This concert 

is a don't-miss event. It's free (with a $10 suggested donation) and will be held at 4 West 43rd St in 

Manhattan, the Manhattan Family Church building on Saturday, Aug. 20th at 4:30 PM. All are welcome 

and invited! Please invite friends and family for an amazing experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sunhwa Reiner 

 

Ready4K Workshop Producer 

Independent Design Contractor 

Piano and Vocal Instructor 


